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“Continue in prayer, and watch in the same with thanksgiving;” Col 4:2 
 

Thank you for your faithful prayers for our family and our ministry.  God continues to show His amazing care for us. 

 
We put on about 15,000 miles since May.  We spent time in Buffalo, 

NY, Cincinnati, OH, Knoxville and Gallatin, TN this month.  We were 

able to spend time with family and friends, as well as make new friends.  

We presented our ministry in (5) churches this month, (3) of them are 

new to us and, so far one has agreed to partner with us monthly.  God is 

so Good!!  Please pray will share in (6) churches in August.  (4) are new 

to us.  We are at 86% support level and praying for God to provide the 

last 14% through new church partners. We will travel about   5,000 miles 

in August as well.  Please pray for safety. 

  

Grace Christian School is currently involved in District sports competitions.  2 

of our teams won the local tournaments and are moving on to the 

next level. The picture to lthe left shows them celebrating the 

wins. 2 weeks ago 3 of our secondary students put their faith in 

Jesus Christ as personal Lord and Savior.  We are blessed that the 

work is continuing while we are on furlough. 

   

 

   Our sending church, Bible Baptist in Hendersonville, TN sent a 

group of teens to camp in Ringgold, Louisiana.  Our 3 boys really 

enjoyed the week of camp at Southland Camp.  They had a lot of fun and made some spiritual 

decisions.    

 

We have seen God answer prayers while in Uganda and 

while here in the US.  John had an eye injury 8 years ago 

that gave him a cataract with 95% blockage,  God 

answered our prayers and he had surgery to repair the 

damage.  Fast forward 8 years and John’s eye began 

clouding over in April and was back to 95% blockage by 

July when God led us to a Christian Opthemologist in 

Ohio that did Laser correction at no charge and gave John 

his sight back.  God is so good to us. 

 

We thank God for each of you!  We truly appreciate your prayers and your partnership with us in this ministry that God has 

called us into.  It is a privelege to serve Christ alongside our partners. 

 
      Please check out our Graceproject_UG Instagram and facebook pages.  We update with videos and pictures regularly 

https://instagram.com/graceproject_ug?utm_source=qr        https://www.facebook.com/graceprojectUG?mibextid=2JQ9oc 

 

          The Telmans 
Jim, Michelle, 

    Jocelyn, Alexandria, JT, John, & Peter 

Answering God’s call to Uganda, 

East Africa 

 

Website: www.thetelmans.net       Field Address:               Mission Agency:                         Sending Church: 

     Email: Jim@thetelmans.net       PO Box 407                  Global Faith Mission Agency                Bible Baptist Church 

            ml.telman07@gmail.com    Masaka, Uganda                        PO Box 1088                   260 New Shackle Island 

                  Hixson, TN 37343                     Hendersonville, TN 37075 

Venmo:  https://venmo.com/u/James-Telman1                            (423) 493 – 4159                                (615) 824 – 0042 

YouTube Channel:   https://www.youtube.com/@jamestelman557 

Online Donations:   gfma-aso.donorstudio.com/donate/james-michelle-telman.                                                
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